
From:  Hootan Ghovanloo 
To:  Clerks Richmondhill; Tom Muench; Dave Barrow 
Sent:  Wed 4/3/2019 3:13 PM 
Subject: DLCSP   

Hi, 

Please keep doing the great job and I'm certain with your direction there will be 
significant and beneficial changes for the Downtown district. 

As the property owner(10341 Yonge ) in centre of our downtown I truly in an favour in  
development on Yonge Street and looks forward to future quality investment. 

Please include me for all the correspondence and communications. 

Thanks  

Yours Truly, 

Hootan Ghovanloo, FRI, ABR, SRES, SRS, CRES 

Office Manager/sales representative 

Max Realty Solutions Ltd.,Brokerage 


